
May
1 4th Grade MSTEP
8 Kindergarten Information Night @ the HPJH
16 No School
22 5th Grade Camp
23 5th Grade Camp
24 Half Day Memorial Day
27 No School - Memorial Day

Teacher Appreciation Week
Next week is teacher appreciation week! We would like to surprise our staff each day next week
with small goodies to show our appreciation! On Monday or plan is to stock the lounge with
yummy snacks and treats for the teachers. If you would like to donate snacks for the lounge or
make a monetary donation and we can do the shopping! Thank you for your consideration!!

No School May 16

Hazel Park Schools will not be in session on May 16. Teachers will be participating in professional
learning throughout the day.

District Bond Vote
As a reminder, our school district's bond vote is scheduled for May 7th. For more information,
please visit the Bond website: Hazel Park Bond. We hope you will consider voting.

Summer School 2024

Once again Hazel Park Schools is offering summer school to students. Here is the summer
schedule:
Start Date: June 24, 2023
End Date: August 1, 2023
No School: No School 4th

https://www.hazelparkschools.org/hps-bond/


Days/Week: Monday - Thursday (except the week of July 4th)
Complete the appropriate form if you are interested in enrolling your student/s.
Grades K-4 (Current Grade)

Grades 5-8 (Current Grade)

Hazel Park Career Day
Are you a doctor, lawyer, actor, firefighter, dentist, architect, hairdresser, artist, musician, engineer,
or teacher? Do you do something else that kids would love to learn about? Hoover would love for
you to participate in our In-Person Career Day, Tuesday, May 14, 2024, from 9:00 - 1:45. parents,
friends, or relatives are all welcome to participate. Please contact Juliana Burgess by email -
juliana.burgess@myhpsd.org if you are interested in participating.

Here It Comes - The Hoover Talent Show!
Hoover's Talent Show will be held on May 30, 2024 at 6:00 at the Hazel Park High School! Tryouts
will take place on Wednesday, April 17. Students who want to share their talent with the Hoover
Community should begin compiling their act and practicing! We can't wait to see our talented
students show their stuff!!! If you have questions, please call the Hoover Office.

Virtual Resource Fair

The Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs, Michigan Family to
Family, and Michigan Family Voices are collaborating on our very first Virtual Resource Fair!
The Virtual Resource Fair will take place on May 7th, 2024, from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm. The event
will be hosted on Microsoft Teams.

Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs Resource Fair

Hoover's Clothes Closet
Hoover has a "clothes closet" for students who spill things on their clothes. If you have clothing
items that your children have outgrown and you would like to donate them, we are in need! We
could really use pant/sweat pants! Any donations would be greatly appreciated!

WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK!
Hoover Elementary is dedicated to providing each and every student with a high-quality education.
If you have any concerns, suggestions, or wondering regarding our Hoover programming, please
reach out to our building principal, Debra Dimas by email, phone, or through an in-person meeting.
Mrs. Dimas' email address is debbie.dimas@myhpsd.org.

Birthday Celebrations

Whether you are turning 6 or 66, birthdays are special! At Hoover we know that and want to be sure
we celebrate our birthday kiddos! Each morning we announce our birthday students and invite them
down to the office for some special surprises! During lunch we sing "Happy Birthday" to our
celebrants! For a variety of reasons students are no longer able to share birthday treats. Thank you
for your cooperation!

Hoover Breakfast and Lunch Menus

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccLGjT3_9wgRzOK75_oWt2Wk6_xR_nf362o6nyndskoxOO7Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfvkr6VKKz9xqv1B3bsyKHiZKxyjwXZxAhIBsWr33j3Hb0clg/viewform
mailto:juliana.burgess@myhpsd.org
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/parent-professional-connect-call-virtual-resource-fair-tickets-852922142087?
mailto:debbie.dimas@myhpsd.org


The breakfast and lunch menus can be found on the district website, or you can follow this
link:https://hazelparkschools.nutrislice.com/menu/hoover-elementary. Also, students who are
eating our school lunches may not bring additional snacks to lunch. If students are bringing their
own lunch they may bring any snacks/food your family would like to pack. However, students are
not allowed to have pop. If students do not have a drink with their packed lunch they will need to
purchase a lunch.

Thursday is Bagel Day

Each Thursday we will be selling bagels for $1. We have salt, plain, everything, and salt sticks. The
funds raised through our bagel sale will be used to sponsor our monthly celebrations and other fun
events for students.
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